
  ANASAZI's On The Road...
    Narrative by Wayne Cernie

This is going to be short newsletter as 
the Chapter members are on the way to

Indio California to enjoy the 32nd Western 
Area Motorhome Association Rally. We will 
have exciting highlights in the next 
newsletter as we have our crack team of 
reporters on site... 

We should get word on all the exciting
events as we have Roger and Laura Hester
doing duty as ANASAZI Hosts for this rally.

David and Shirley Ridley organized the
caravan into the event and will keep an eye

on the Hester's.
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Of course Mel Jones will be in the thick of
things making sure to keep order in the
parking area and keeping an eye on the
Ridley's who are keeping an eye on the

Hester's.

And we have Barry Stallings keeping an eye
on Mel and Amy keeping an eye on the

entire outfit :)

Isn't it great how the ANASAZI's watch out for
each other!

January has always been a busy month with 
New Years, The Havasu Balloon festival, the 
Western Area Rally and then there is 
Quartzite and the Vacation RV show. It is 
always good to visit the FMCA booth under 
the big tent and say “howdy” to the 
volunteers working the booth and spreading 
the word about the benefits of FMCA!

Attached to this newsletter is the 
registration for the February rally in 
Tonopah. Larry and Virginia Morrison are 
getting their hosting in early for the year 
(Hmm..didn't they just help out the last two 
months?) We have newbies Linda and Dayton 
along with the dependable team of Barry and
Woody rounding out the hosting team. It 
should be a fun rally to attend!

Presidents Message

Happy 2020 -- an exciting new 
venue of camping for the 
ANASAZI. When you read this, 

some of you will be back from Indio and 
others settling in from the Christmas and 
New Year's celebrations. Looking forward to 
seeing you all again at the upcoming rallies. 
As a reminder -- be ever vigilant in the 
school zones. Young minds are not always 
focused on the task at hand.

Larry

January

Sharon Wilson 14th

Clarence Kinsley 27th

January

Rett & Claire Porter 9th

February

Roger and Laura Hester 3rd
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